
 
From: Cheryl Blundon  
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 4:25 PM 
To: ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca; Josh Favel <jfavel@oktlaw.com> 
Cc: Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>;  Dennis Browne <dbrowne@bfma-law.com>; 
dfleming@coxandpalmer.com; dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com; dporter@poolealthouse.ca; 
gmoores@stewartmckelvey.com; NL Public Utilities Board <ito@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn 
<jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com; 
Regulatory@nlh.nl.ca; Sarah Fitzgerald <sarahfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Stephen Fitzgerald 
<sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com>; Senwung Luk <SLuk@oktlaw.com> 
 
Subject: RE: PUB Request to NLH - Application for Exemption to Regulation 17 – Temporary Restriction 
for Load Additions in Labrador East and West and Approval of an Upstream Capacity Charge pursuant to 
the Network Additions Policy – Wabush Airport 
 
Mr. Favel, 
 
Due to the lateness of your request and Monday being a statutory holiday for the Board, we are unable 
to extend your request beyond Tuesday, close of business at this time. 
 
Cheryl Blundon 
Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary  
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities  
P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, NL  A1A 5B2 
120 Torbay Road, Prince Charles Building, Suite E-210 
T: 709-726-8600 | F: (709) 726-9604 | E: cblundon@pub.nl.ca 
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